June 18, 2021

To whom it may concern,

I am pleased to have the opportunity to write this letter in support of Opportunity Culture being
incorporated in the Osceola Public School District. As an organization whose mission is to
restructure pre-K - 12 schools to extend the reach of excellent teachers, principals and their
teams to more students, for more pay within the school budgets, I admire the desire that you all
have to build all teachers to become leaders. My philosophy is that once you build strong
teacher leaders, you inadvertently build student leaders. Osceola School District partnering with
Opportunity Culture, will provide additional support to our teachers, and give them an
opportunity to enhance their own professional development. As a member of the Opportunity
Culture team on my campus, I am excited and look forward to continuing collaborating with

Opportunity Culture in growing our educators, and students,

Sincerely,

Ebony T. Brown
Literacy Interventionist

Carroll Smith Elementary



